
September 2014 Buffalo Beat  

 

Dear members of Black Hills Volkssport Association. Here we are enjoying the fall season in our 

beautiful world.  Our group is really keeping busy and I am hoping you have been able to 

participate in some of the events that have been happening. 

 

As you are reading this we will be headed toward Pierre for the celebration of our states 125th 

year of statehood.  We are hosting five walks starting Friday thru Sunday. There will be a BBQ 

Meet and Greet on Friday night starting at 6:00pm. Everyone is invited as we get together with 

the three walking groups across our state who are all co-hosting this event. Cake and ice cream 

will be served at 2:00 o'clock on Saturday. Please come and help us celebrate this wonderful 

event!!  

 

We still have great walks coming up, Nemo, Little Spearfish Trail, two days at Crazy Horse and 

then ending the season at Ranch A on October 4th.  Mark your calendars we are having a great 

season!! October 18th will be our Fall Meeting at the Golden Corral. Come to enjoy breakfast at 

8 am and the meeting will be at 9am.  Just check in at the door and come to see what your 

BHVA has been doing this year.  We enjoy hearing from all of you, so please come and get 

excited about the new year.  Can you believe we have already been a club for 30 years.  Yes, 

another reason to come and share. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you over the next few weeks on the trails.  Enjoy your days and keep 

thinking of new walks you would like to share with your friends in our BHVA walking group.   

 

Thank you for the opportunity to be your president these past two years.  I have certainly 

learned a lot of new things.  Your Board has accomplished many things and always acting in 

your best interest! The cooperation has been fabulous as we learned we needed to work 

together.  I am so proud of all the members who have given so much to make our time together 

really count.  

 

Blessings to all my walking friends,  if you have any questions please call and we can chat,  

Karen Elverud, President. 605 718 3686 


